Seneca Newsletter

September 2018

Just a Reminder ...



Bear Valley Meadows Golf Course

Wants to remind residents that 4-wheelers that are <u>not</u> being used for golfing are **strictly prohibited** on the golf course. Further violators will be fined for damages done to the course and prosecuted by the City, if contested.

Shirttail Creek Subdivision . . .

Proposals are due by September 5th, 2018. Either mail to the City at PO Box 208, Seneca, OR 97873 or drop it by the office during business hours.

City-Wide Metal Scrap Day

Toward the end of September, the City will do another metal scrap collection for free day at the Transfer Station. If you are interested in participating and/or have questions, please call the City at 541-542-2161.



UPCOMING EVENTS

09-05 ~ SHIRTTAIL CREEK SUBDIVISION PROPOSALS DUE 09-11 ~ CITY COUNCIL MTG @ 6 PM